
TOBACCO 21

LEARN MORE ABOUT TOBACCO 21 AT
WWW.NCALLIANCEFORHEALTH.ORG

Tobacco 21
raised the

age to
purchase
tobacco

nationwide
to 21. 

Effective
Tobacco 21

policy
requires

more than
just raising

the age.
This means
no tobacco

products including
vapor products

should be sold to
young people under

the age of 21.

This includes
tobacco retail

licensing, adequate
prevention

resources, and fully
funding cessation

programs.

NC can
implement
Tobacco 21

successfully
with the

right policy
supports.

Federal Tobacco 21 legislation was
passed in 2019. It's our turn to act.

North Carolina
needs to take action

to implement
Tobacco 21 and
prevent young

people from using
tobacco products.


